
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 20, 2016 
 
To: East Hampton Town Board 
 
Subject: Airport Project Updates 
 
Below is a list of projects and their status we are currently working on at East Hampton 
Airport. 
 
Obstruction Removal: 
Bid documents for tree removal will be available for pick up on September 22nd. Pre bid 
meeting scheduled for October 3rd. Bids will include Selective Cutting ($405,000 
estimated) vs. Clearing ($310,000 estimated). Project also includes clearing of trees along 
TWY A. 
 
Perimeter Fence: 
Awaiting final estimates from engineers before moving forward. Baker awarded portions 
dealing with Runway Ends to coordinate with the FAA. Construction estimated $1.1m 
 
Pavement: 
Final Pavement analysis set to be delivered this fall. Once received we can move forward 
on Runway maintenance items.   
 
Parallel Taxiway to RWY 10/28:   
Can be done independent of the pavement analysis with the approval of the board. 
Engineers finalizing documents.  
 
Fuel Farm: 
Design Drawings being edited by engineers after edits from myself and Suffolk County 
Health Department. Engineering $96,000. Construction $1.3m (estimated). 
 
Paid Parking: 
Launch September 26th. Parking will be $10 per calendar day. Payable at two Hectronic 
machines on the property by Credit Card only. Enforcement done by EHTPD. 
 
Representatives from Michael Baker International will be on hand to answer any 
questions. 
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